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l%%)\ ROTARY CLUB of RIVER OAKS

BRIAR CLUB BUILDING e 3637 WESTHEIMER
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77027

September 1, 1971

Dear Fellow Rotarians:

Here is the first letter from our Group Study Exchange Team in Australia's
District 275. You may want to use it to make a spot announcement at your
next club meeting, as was suggested at the District Assembly.

This exchange is a wonderful project, and I am sure we all feel proud and
a bid jealous of those who went to Australia.

You will note that the Rotary Foundation Committee and the World Community
Service Committee have pooled their resources in distributing the six re-
ports for the exchange team., This time, only the Club Presidents were on
the list; but we would like to add your International Service Directors
and/or Chairmen as well. Would you please mail their addresses and tele-
phone numbers, if you have not already done so.

Yours Sincerely,

O%MML?
J. Hudig

World Community and
International Service
Committee District 589

JH/dbr

CLUB :

INTERNATIONAL SERVICE Director Chairman
NAME

ADDRESS

TELEPHONE(R)
TELEPHONE(O)

Please Mail To: Joost Hudig
Post Office Box 22127
Houston, Texas 17027




